

Choctaw Nation of Oklahoma

Office of the General 512 N. Broadway Avenue, Suite 300 Oklahoma City, OK 73102 (405) 516-7800 Gary Batton Chief

Jack Austin, Jr.
Assistant Chief

October 10, 2023

Re: Reappointment of Candace Perkins to the Choctaw Nation Election Board

Dear Tribal Council Members:

Please accept this as submission for your confirmation, the name of Ms. Candace Perkins to fulfill the Secretary position with the Choctaw Nation Election Board for a term of five (5) years. This appointment will be as follows:

Candace Perkins as the Secretary to the Choctaw Nation Election Board

Ms. Candace Perkins is vitally interested in continuing in the success and well-being of the Choctaw Nation and its members and has humbly accepted this appointment.

I appreciate your confirmation of this appointment. Should you have any questions or seek additional information, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Respectfully,

Gary Batton, Chief

Choctaw Nation of Oklahoma